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4™ February, 2012.

The Parliamentary Inquiry,
c/- GPSC 2,

NSW Parliament House,
Macquarie Street,
SYDNEY, 2000.

Dear Sir/Madam,

It has come to my attention that the Ethics Course which
has been established in NSW schools by the ALP/Green Bill is now
under Parliamentary Inquiry and that public hearings will be held
later in the month of February and into March.

| call for the cancellation of this Ethics Course as a christian
who has, over the years taught young children the values of having
the knowledge of what is right and wrong. Of course, there have
always been parents who would prefer their children not to attend
religious education and there has always been alternatives for them.

If this Ethics Course goes ahead we will end up with a
generation of militant atheists who will oppose Christianity, will
have no idea of The Ten Commandments. These children will be
divided and will cause growing friction and conflict.

Where is Australia going — we have a Prime Minister who
“lives with” her friend, parliamentarians in lesbian relationships
producing children — what hope is there if we do not teach our
children what is right and wrong.

| present this submission in the hope of a better Australia
for our children and grandchildren.

Yours faithfully,

(Mrsy Lyn Davie§



